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 Locations of all known lead water service lines 

DEP has created a map of known service line locations, which is available through the 
LeadFreeNYC website: https://www1.nyc.gov/content/leadfree/pages/maps 

 Efforts underway to replace lead water supply mains and service lines  

There are no lead water supply mains in the NYC system. 

Individual buildings or homes might still have private lead service lines. Replacing these is the 
responsibility of the property owner, but DEP is currently managing a New York State grant to 
provide lead service line replacements for qualifying homeowners. Qualifying homeowners were 
contacted directly about this program.  

DEP is working with other agencies to identify lead lines in their properties. 

 Status of public outreach and education efforts on the prevention of lead 
contamination 

DEP continues to work with agency partners and through the LeadFreeNYC program to inform 
the public about preventing lead contamination. DEP offers free drinking water lead test kits to 
New York City residents.  

Information about lead in drinking water is shared on the DEP website: 
https://www1.nyc.gov/site/dep/water/monitoring-for-lead.page 

 

 

It is the recommendation of DEP that continued reporting on this topic is not necessary. The 
sources of information provided in the referenced websites will continue to be updated as 
appropriate, but we do not expect that this report will contain any additional information in the 
future.  
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